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Subject Special Musical Program this Thursday

Colleagues,

I am pleased to announce a special musical program which is open to
all Stony Brook faculty, staff and students, as well as members of
the community:

"A Musical Offering for our Times: Remembrance, Understanding, Hope"

The students and faculty of the Department of Music offer an hour of
music as opportunity for the Stony Brook community to remember those
taken from us, to foster understanding of difference, and to
encourage feelings of hope.

Thursday, 18 October 2001
4:30-5:30 p.m., Recital Hall, Staller Center
(Hall opens at 4:15 p.m.; no charge)

The program will include the premiere of a vocal work by Professor
Peter Winkler and conducted by Professor Timothy Mount; an electronic
work by Gregory Pfeiffer; a piece for solo violin by Ellen Lindquist;
an improvisation by Gabriel Shuford and Aaron Packard; and music by
Bela Bartok and J.S. Bach.

I hope many of you will be able to attend.

Thank you,
Robert McGrath, Provost and Exec. VP for Academic Affairs



